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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 
                       22nd November 2023 
 
Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 4 Winter Wonderland performance Monday 4th December 
 
I am sure you are aware that our new topic, Winter Wonderland, is in full swing. This topic traditionally culminates 
in a performance to you. We hope it will be really enjoyable for both the children and you and that it will help to 
create that Christmassy feeling we all love! 
 
Each performance will be capped at an audience of 120 with a maximum of two tickets allocated per household.  
 
You will be able to book your tickets using schoolinterviews, by logging onto www.schoolinterviews.co.uk and 
follow these simple instructions, from tonight Wednesday 22nd November. 
 

1. Enter the event code 379w2. 

2. Enter your details - name, email address, child’s name etc. 
3. Choose the relevant class for your child/ren 
4. Choose time of performance 

 
PARENTS WILL BE ABLE TO GO ONLINE AND BOOK ON – Wednesday 22nd November – 7.00pm 
ONLINE BOOKING FOR THE EVENT WILL CLOSE ON – Friday 1st December - 3.30pm 
 

When you click finish, your appointment timetable will be emailed to you automatically - check your junk mail folder 
if you do not receive your email immediately.  
 
Monday 4th December – at 1.30pm (doors opening at 1.15pm) and 6.00pm (doors open from 5:45pm)  
 
To make the evening performance of a high standard, we require that all children attend if possible. Please can 
children be dropped off 5:30pm in order for them to be ready for the performance. 
 
With many thanks for your support 

 
 

 
Miss Tizzard  
Year 4 Leader 
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